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Continuing the Learning Journey! 
 

We have had another busy week in 

Chestnut Class. The children are 

spelling simple words and writing 

them onto whiteboards, they are 

responding well to the challenge. 

Please continue to practise writing 

letters at home to embed previous 

learning at school.  

 

Our learning this week: 

•  In maths the children have 

been subitising numbers 1,2 

and 3. 

• We have been learning about 

Remembrance Day and making 

poppy flowers.  

• Little Wandle tricky words 

this week are: pull, full, I and 

put.  

• The children listened to the 

story ‘Whatever Next!’ and 

acted it out together.  

 
 

 

 

Focus on Learning 

‘Show and Tell’ will be every 

Friday. Try to link this with 

our theme if possible 

(Festivals and Celebrations). 

No toys or precious items. 
 

Information for Families 

 
Please remember to remove 

earrings on a Monday morning 

ready for PE. On Monday Mr Good 

will be taking the children for PE 

to achieve their personal best 

targets.  

 

Thank you if you have brought in 

your Nativity show outfits 

already!  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 


